
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Invitation to the 39th FAI World Gliding Championships 2025 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

The Aeroclub of the Czech Republic has been appointed by the World Air Sports Federation 

(FAI) to organise the 39th FAI World Gliding Championships in 2025.   

 

The competition will be hosted by Aeroclub Tábor between June 7th and June 21st, 2025, at 

Tábor Airfield, Tábor, Czech Republic.  

 

The organiser invites all competitors, their teams and crew members to participate in the 

event.  

 

If an individualised invitation letter is required or in case of any questions, please contact the 

organiser at info@wgc2025.cz. 

 

 

 

In Prague, October 16th, 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Matěj Rendla 

Championships Director 
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